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Virginia Commission on Youth – Public Comment for 2023 Draft 
Recommendations 
 
The Virginia Commission on Youth will be accepting public comment on the 
2023 draft recommendations for: 

 Admission of Minors to a Mental Health Facility for Inpatient 
Treatment 

 Improving Foster Care in Virginia 
 
Public comment must be received by 5:00 p.m.  
Monday, November 13, 2023 
 
Public comments received by the deadline will be provided to the 
Commission for consideration at the November 20th at 10 a.m. Commission 
meeting. 
 
Please submit comments by email to aatkinson@vcoy.virginia.gov  
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